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Upcoming Event
Partnership with NAIOP New Mexico

NAIOP is a national organization committed to improving the professionalism

of the individual, the image of the real estate development industry and the

quality of life in our communities. They serve developers, owners, investors,

commercial real estate professionals, and all of their associated networks,

providing education, facilitating communication within the community, and

promoting proactive public policy.

 

The local chapter of NAIOP NM will be holding its first ever Fight Night

Fundraiser on October 25, 2024, as many other chapters across the country

have already done, and with great success and fun for all involved. One of our

board members, Trula Howe, is a member of NAIOP and is also on the

committee organizing the event. As part of this event, and in conjunction with

their commitment to community involvement, NAIOP decided to partner with

a local charitable organization to split the proceeds of their 50/50 raffle.

 

Several charitable organizations were nominated by the members of the fight

committee, for this partnership. Tru presented LODLF and the many ways we
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are involved in raising up our community, with general quality-of-life

assistance, scholarships, athletic youth development, holiday baskets, first

responders, veterans and our Los Ninos youth organization. After review of the

nominated charities, the NAIOP Fight committee voted and selected Los Ojos

de la Familia as their chosen non-profit partner, due to our widespread and

diverse programs, which enable us to assist many different areas of need in our

community.

 

We will have two boardmembers in attendance, (Trula Howe and OJ Marquez)

to answer questions and present information about LODLF, while assisting

with collection of raffle funds. They will be joined by our esteemed

photographer and social media manager, Alex Becenti, who will be taking

photos and videos for our social media platforms.

 

We want to thank the generous folks at NAIOP New Mexico for choosing to join

us in our mission to make a real difference in our community.
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